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RESERVE TOWNSHIP           

NEWSLETTER 
33 Lonsdale Street 

Pittsburgh, PA  15212 

reservetwp.com 

412-322-1551 

WINTER 2022/2023 

 
 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday through Friday  

8:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

OFFICE CLOSED:  

Christmas: December 23 & 26 

New Year’s: January 2  

GARBAGE COLLECTION - WEEK OF 

Christmas Day and New Year’s Day 

NO DELAY 

COUNTY HAULING – 888-883-0333 / 724-929-7694 

 

 
ATTENTION RESERVE TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

As 2022 is coming to an end in just a matter of weeks, we at the Reserve Township office 

would like to “Thank” every one of you for being so patient during our re-staffing process.  

The Board welcomes two new administrative staff employees; Mia Shores, hired  

September 2022 as Township Secretary / Treasurer; Jan Kowalski, the Board appointed 

Township Manager in November 2022.   

Please join us in welcoming our new administrative staff to Reserve Township!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

*The Township Office is now OPEN and WELCOMES all Reserve Township Residents!* 
 

A Special Thank You to All those Who Donated for the Holidays This Year!!! 

* Jim & Lisa Roemer * Jamie Mares * Sharon Sweeney & Steve Trunick * ABC Transit *        

* Reserve Township Police Department * 

* Reserve Township Volunteer Fire Department * Brenckle’s Greenhouses * 

Thank you for helping make our celebrations memorable!! 

Jan Kowalski, the new Township Manager, comes to us 

after working 19 years for the Township of Pine.   

She is a native of Washington County,  

graduated from the University  

of Pittsburgh, and now resides  

in Cranberry Township.  She is a  

Certified Public Accountant and  

worked in public accounting for  

10 years before leaving work to  

raise her four children.   

In her spare time, she enjoys bicycling and hiking.   

She looks forward to serving the residents of Reserve! 

 

Mia Shores, the new Township Secretary / Treasurer, 

joins us after working 4  

years at Standard Bank as a 

Community Banking Center  

Representative.  Mia lives in  

Reserve Township with her  

Fiancé Mike and daughter  

Sophia.  She is a Certified  

Notary Public and has finance  

experience that was acquired while employed at the 

bank. 

Mia is honored to fulfill these roles for the Township! 

  

                                        

 
 



  
 

 

 

Township “24 Hour” Lock Box 

Need to leave us something after regular 

business hours?  For your convenience, 

there is a drop box located outside our 

main door. 

(It is under surveillance 24/7) 

 

 CONTACT INFORMATION 

 PROPERY TAX COLLECTOR – JORDAN TAX 

724-731-2311 

RESERVE POLICE DEPARTEMENT 

412-322-1559 

DISTRICT JUDGE DAN KONIECZKA 

412-487-7630 

STATE SENATOR WAYNE FONTANA   

412-344-2551 

STATE REPRESENTATIVE SARA INNAMORATO 

412-781-2750 

COUNTY COUNCIL – ANITA PRIZIO 

412-350-6490 

 

 

  

DO YOU WANT TO 

KEEP UPDATED AND 

INFORMED OF 

IMPORTANT TOWNSHIP 

NOTIFICATIONS? 
 

Register today to 

receive Water 

Interruptions, Amber 

Alerts, or any other 

Emergency 

Notifications from the 

Township: 

https://public.coderedweb

.com/CNE/BF078B4DEF7F 

or go to reservetwp.com and 

click on the CodeRed link. 

If you do not have computer 

access, please contact the 

Township Office for assistance 

at 412-322-1551. 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETINGS 

The Board holds their Regular Monthly Meetings on the third 

Monday of each month at 7:00 PM and their monthly Workshop 

Meetings prior to the Regular Meeting at 6:00 PM.  Meetings 

are held at the Township Office, 33 Lonsdale Street. 

412-322-1551 for any questions. Agendas are posted on the 

website prior to the meeting. 

 

 

2022 Township Board of Commissioners 

 

  Commissioner & Committee                  Ward  

 

Ron Neurohr (President)  2 

PR/ Intergovernmental Affairs 

 

Dan Giebel (Vice President)   At Large 

 

 

John Kaib    3

 Public Works/ Public Safety 

 

Sharon Sweeney    4 

Finance/Recreation 

 

Edward Vincent   1 

Public Works 

 

 

2022 Township Appointments and Staff 
 

Township Manager Jan Kowalski 

Township Solicitor  Nate Boring 

Police Chief Jim Etherington 

Police Sergeant Brandon Morgan 

Secretary/ Treasurer Mia Shores 

Zoning/Code 
Enforcement 

Harry Seretti 

Public Works 
Foreman 

Jim Roemer 

Earned Income Tax 
Collector 

Keystone Collections 

RE Tax Collection Jordan Tax Service 

Auditor Maher Duessel 

Emergency Mgmt. 
Coordinator 

Dale McGlaughlin 

 

ORDINANCES AND FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

 

Ordinance #583  

Prohibiting the storage or accumulation of junked or abandoned vehicles, litter/trash, 

rubbish, and debris, also including grass and general maintenance of your property within 

the Township.   

 

Ordinance #405  

Collection and disposal of garbage and other refuse materials; including containers, no 

larger than 30 gallons with a lid: Put out no earlier than 24 hours prior to pick up, return 

to an obscure portion of the property immediately. 

 

Ordinance #608  

Tenant Registration requiring owners, landlords, managers to provide certain information 

to the township about tenants in the property.  

 

Ordinance #349 

Reserve Township requires all buildings (Commercial and Residential) to have proper 

identification on the front in case of an Emergency. First Responders need to accurately 

identify the property location. 

 

**Please be aware that if cited by the above, or any Township ordinance, there can be 

monetary fines up to $50-$600 per day of the violation** 

 

https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/BF078B4DEF7F
https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/BF078B4DEF7F


 

What You Can Do to Help Prevent Stormwater Pollution at 

Home 
 

- Winter Pollution Prevention Practices - 

Do employ these simple practices during winter weather to 

prevent ‘stormwater pollution’ – (Stormwater pollution is a 

major cause of water pollution in our urban and suburban 

streams.) 

• Shovel snow first to remove it from paved surfaces, like 

driveways and sidewalks, before applying snow melt 

and deicing products. 

• Pile shoveled snow downslope of paved surfaces to help 

prevent icy and slippery conditions on pavement as 

snow melts and refreezes. 

• Shovel snow onto lawn and vegetated areas where 

melting snow can soak into the ground.   

• Limit the use of deicing chemicals and products on 

sidewalks and driveways since they can readily flow into 

storm drains and streams as ice melts.  When deicing 

products that contain salt and other constituents, 

dissolve, they seep into ground water and flow into 

streams where they can impair water quality, diminish 

soil fertility, damage plants, and harm aquatic life.  

• Use environmentally friendly alternatives, such as clean 

clay cat litter, sand, or fireplace/stove ash, to avoid the 

need for products that can have damaging impacts and 

be harmful to the environment. 

• Take a ‘Snow Day’ -- postpone errands on snow days 

avoiding trips on the road to help your community clear 

roads safely, possibly limiting the need for excessive 

road salting and deicing.  

• Sweep up after snowmelt -- Sweep and dispose of 

residual sand, grit, and litter to help prevent 

accumulation in streets and roadside ditches; clogged 

storm drains and culverts; and sediment pollution in 

streams.   

• Keep gutters and drainage pathways clear and free of 

debris to prevent snowmelt from backing up and 

forming ice in places where you want runoff to flow 

freely. 

• Direct, or route, snowmelt runoff into nearby gardens 

and vegetated areas before applying salt and deicing 

products. 

 

  

 

 

COME BY THE TOWNSHIP OFFICE TO DROP OFF YOUR LETTER TO 

SANTA! 

 
 



  

 

 

  WATER DEPARTMENT NEWS 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER & SEWER BILLING SYSTEM 

❖ You can pay your bill online 

through Reservetwp.com 

under the Water tab, under 

Departments 

❖ Please use new 4-digit 

account number when 

sending in your payments 

❖ No Post-Dated checks will 

be accepted 
 

 

WINTER SNOW REMOVAL IN RESERVE TOWNSHIP 

 

The Township’s Public Works Division is responsible for clearing ALL the public roads in our community.  We 

ask for your cooperation by Keeping Your Vehicles Off the Streets and Cul-de-sacs During 

Snowfalls, especially those streets that have signs posted “No Parking, Snow Removal”. 

* Snow routes are completed according to priority, with main roads and school bus routes being 

cleared first.  Side streets and secondary streets are cleared later.  The Township Police notifies the 

Public Works of dangerous conditions which require immediate attention. If you have an emergency, call 

911.                                                  

       PLEASE FOLLOW THESE GUIDELINES 

• PARK YOUR VEHICLES IN YOUR DRIVEWAY  

• IT IS AGAINST THE LAW TO SHOVEL SNOW ONTO ANY STREET IN THE TOWNSHIP.   Police will 

enforce this law. 

• USE CAUTION WHEN FOLLOWING SALT TRUCKS DURING SNOW REMOVAL.  

• PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE TOWNSHIP OFFICE TO REPORT THAT YOUR STREET NEEDS TO BE 

PLOWED OR SALTED.   

 

NEXT WATER READING 

MARCH 1, 2023 

PAYMENT DUE DATE   

APRIL 15, 2023 

 
Please cut out the Santa Letter and return to the         

Township Office.  Please include your child’s name  

and return address.  

Thank you 

       

Name: ___________________________________                                                                                    

Address: _________________________________ 

 


